
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
MONITORING REQUIREMENTS NOT MET FOR 

WVAWC-KANAWHA VALLEY DIST, WV3302016 

We are required to monitor your drinking water on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an
indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. Between 1/112022 and 6/30/2022, 
we failed to submit the required samples as indicated below and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of 
our drinking water during that time. 

What should I do? 

There is nothing you need to do at this time. 

The table below lists the required monitoring and the compliance period. 

Required Monitoring Compliance Period 

52, FOLLOW-UP OR ROUTINE TAP MIR (LCR)
LEAD & COPPER RULE 1/1/2022 to 6/30/2022 Required Lead & Copper Sample Results Not 

Submitted as Required 

What happened? What is being done? (Describe corrective action) 

For more information, please contact _____________ at ________ _ 
(Contact name) (Phone number) 

Or __________________________________ _ 
(Mailing address) 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not 
have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools and 
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

This notice is being sent to you by: WVAWC-KANAWHA VALLEY DIST 

State Water System ID#: WV3302016 Date Distributed: 
-------

Jon Jarvis 304-347-1510

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, Charleston, WV 25302

Lead and copper monitoring was required of this system at 100 locations. Per state regulations, all sites

must be approved by our regulators prior to collection. A sample plan was submitted to regulators prior

to collection; however, there was a delay in approval of the final site by their office. In order to meet the 

sampling deadline, the final site was collected prior to regulatory approval. All required samples 

were collected and analyzed.  The results of sampling showed the water met the requirements of the  

Lead and Copper Rule. No further action is required at this time.

July 31, 2023




